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Friends of Bomere Heath School Upcoming Christmas Events  

 NATIVITY REFRESHMENTS 

The Friends are providing refreshments at both Nativity performances – volunteers to 
help serve refreshments would be gratefully appreciated.  

   
 CAKE SALE - after school Friday 14th December 

Please bring cake donations to school on the morning of the sale 

 
CHRISTMAS DISCO ‘RUDOLPH RAVE’ Wednesday 19th December - £2.50 per child 

KS1 5.00pm - 6.30pm  
KS2 6.45pm - 8.15pm 
 
Pre-school children are welcome to attend the Key Stage 1 Christmas disco providing 
parents remain with pre-school party goers.   
 
Volunteers to help at the disco are always welcome & much appreciated.  

 
CHRISTMAS STAR RAFFLE – tickets to go on sale Monday 3rd December 

First Prize:   £100 
Second Prize:   Harvey Nichols Wine Hamper   

generously donated by Galliers 
Third Prize:   Christmas Hamper   

generously donated by Bomere Heath Coop 

2 books of raffle tickets will be sent home with each child – tickets £1 each, money to 
be returned to school office.  

PRIZE for the class with the most tickets sold.  
 
NEW YEAR’S EVE FAMILY PARTY – Bomere Heath Village Hall 

£10 per family – first come, first served. Bring your own food and drink.  
Join us to celebrate the New Year – twice! 10pm for the little ones and midnight for 
those with stamina!   
Money to be given directly to Karina Davies 

 

Help the Friends – volunteers needed 

In order to continue to raise funds and make fundraising events a success we would appreciate 
any volunteers. We have lots of events planned for the Spring and Summer terms and need support 
to make these happen. Please visit the facebook page – Friends of Bomere Heath School. 

Please come along to our next meeting:  24th January 2019, 8pm at The Red Lion 

Thank you, The Friends 


